[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Stuart Howden 
Sent: 04 December 2017 10:25
To: Planning
Cc: 'Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: 17/02233/F

Hi Joy

Thanks for letting me know. We have received one, but it appears it has been scanned under the incorrect file name. I am trying to remedy this now. I’ll send you a pdf when this has been done. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

Kind Regards,

Stuart

Stuart Howden BA (Hons), MA
Senior Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Ext 1815
Direct Dial 01295 221815
mail to: stuart.howden@cherwell-dc.gov.uk




From: Planning 
Sent: 04 December 2017 09:48
To: Stuart Howden
Cc: 'Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk'
Subject: FW: 17/02233/F

Stuart – it doesn’t look like there is a Transport Statement for this application, could you please advise if there is meant to be one?

Thank

Andrew Wynne
Technical Support Officer
Planning Dept

Ext 5193
01295 227006

andrew.wynne@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk

‘Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp’

Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  

Follow us on Twitter 
@cherwellcouncil


From: White, Joy - E&E [mailto:Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 December 2017 09:31
To: Planning
Subject: 17/02233/F

Hi,

I am putting together a response from Highways on the above application.  There appears to be no Transport Statement supplied, but I’ve noticed that the Planning Statement refers to one in Chapter 7.  Please can you check for me?  If there is no TS then it’s probably going to be an objection from us.  

Kind regards


Joy White
Principal Transport Planner, Transport Development Control
(Cherwell and West Oxfordshire) 
Oxfordshire County Council

